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Monday 25th September 2023
Year 11 Leavers’ Prom 2024

Dear Parent/Carers and Students,

We are excited to confirm that this year’s leavers’ Prom for Year 11 students will take place on
Friday 21st June 2024 at Forest Pines, Ermine Street, Brigg, DN20 0AQ, from 7pm until
11.00pm. We believe this venue will provide a wonderful opportunity for students to celebrate
successes, share and make memories and have a really enjoyable evening. The total cost of the
evening is £30. This includes venue hire, buffet menu and disco. The academy will be taking
photos throughout the evening to capture special moments, which can be downloaded after the
event. Non-alcoholic drinks can be purchased during the evening and the dress code for the event
is formal smart/evening wear.

This celebration will be an evening exclusively for Year 11 students 2024 of The Axholme
Academy, providing final happy memories of their days at school. Ex-students, those in other
years or from other schools will not be permitted to attend.

We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents and students that attendance at the Prom
is not an entitlement but a reward for being a positive member of the Academy community.

Expectations for prom were given to all year 11 students in their first assembly of the year. We
wish for all students to attend, but we need everyone to be aware of the criteria for attendance at
the Prom. As part of general expectations, students should attend all R4, not being given an after
school detention, being on track in your NEAs and good Period 6 attendance.

If you would like to attend this once in a lifetime celebration, please pay a deposit of £10 by Friday
20th October. Full payment will be required by 29th March 2024.

We do hope your son/daughter will be able to attend what should be a memorable and enjoyable
occasion. If you have any further enquiries regarding the Prom, or wish to discuss issues
regarding payment or transport, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Carter
Head of Pastoral Care/KS4
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